
Dear Families,

We hope you are all well and taking proper precautions during this time. The Tri-State
Transportation Campaign wants to hear from you!

Recognizing many residents rely on transportation during this time for work, groceries or
caring for other family members has been an even bigger obstacle.
Please take their quick survey asking riders about their commute during the coronavirus
(COVID-19) crisis, it can make a huge difference especially in this difficult time.

Let us know your experience with the survey links below:

For rail: https://forms.gle/ah8gzeXjDjnrwKoH8

For buses: https://forms.gle/hG1hRD5prkeu3XZd6

Thank you!

-Sincerely,

The Bayway FSC
Facebook
908-875-0034
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